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Mrs. Boley’s 
“Music Notes” 

Dates For Your Calendar: 

Dear Parents, 
 
Hi!  I'm Danielle Boley, and I’m thrilled to be the new 
elementary music teacher at DMCS!  Since childhood, 
I’ve been passionate about music and teaching, so 
this is my absolute dream job.  This fall we are already 
diving into rhythms, building our musical skills, and 
worshiping the Lord with joy!  Check out some 5th 
graders enjoying “Band Week”… 

 

What are your students working on in music? 
5th & 6th grade~ Bucket drumming! 
4th grade~ Rhythm sticks! 
2nd & 3rd~ Hand drums & Solfege! 
K & 1st~ Scarves, singing, & movement! 
We are learning a lot and having fun doing it.  Please 
stop by and say “Hello” or email me at 
DBoley@DMCS.org with any questions.  My family 
and I are looking forward to the best year yet at 
DMCS~ GO LIONS! 

 
 

 
 

5th and 6th Grade Band! 

Des Moines Christian School, 13007 Douglas Parkway, Urbandale, IA  50323  ●  (515) 252-2485 

 

Nov 12: Veteran’s Day Chapel  
   *Don’t forget to invite Veterans! 
 
Dec 11: Grandparent’s Day &     
     Christmas Concert 
 

5th and 6th Grade Choir! 
All 5th and 6th graders are welcome 
and encouraged to participate in 
choir.  We will perform at chapels, 
the Christmas concert, and more!  
This year, students will meet in the 
music room with Mrs. Boley on 
Mondays and Wednesdays from 
11:15-11:45am.  (This is during their 
lunch recess twice a week.) Choir 
begins September 14th, and the first 
rehearsal is for anybody interested 
in checking it out.  Look for a flyer 
with more details in your SHS folder.    
 

Mr. Gary White directs the band, and 
there’s already excitement building 
over this year’s group! Every 5th 
grader learned about band 
instruments, and had the chance to 
try them out during music classes 
this week. (See photo) Please bring 
your questions to the parent 
information meeting on September 
22nd at 7pm in the band room. 
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Music Moment: 
Ask your k ids :  Which mus ica l  

i nstrument does Mrs .  Bo ley  l ove to  
p lay  at  the end of every c lass? 

 “Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly as you…                            
sing songs with gratitude in your hearts to God.” Colossians 3:16 


